
Please note:  For the Basilica of Our Lady Fundraiser, order forms are available at the back of the Church, at the Parish Office or 
on our website at www.basilicaofourlady.com  Completed order forms with payment are due by November 8th, and can be 
handed to a member of the Stewardship Committee after Masses during the month of October, or at the Parish Office during 
regular office hours.

separately at 10%.

http://www.basilicaofourlady.com/
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